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Privacy Statement 

The College of Licensed Practical Nurses of Newfoundland and Labrador (CLPNNL) is committed to 
protecting your privacy.  CLPNNL has an ethical and legal responsibility to maintain the privacy and 
confidentiality of personal information that is obtained while providing professional services and during 
the course of licensure for LPNs.  CLPNNL is accountable for all personal information under its control.   

In carrying out its role as regulator CLPNNL is required to collect, use and in certain circumstances, 
disclose information.  Such collection, use and disclosure is in accordance with the Personal Information 
Protection and Electronic Documents Act (PIPEDA), and any applicable provincial/federal laws, 
professional regulatory standards, and the Licensed Practical Nurses’ Act and Regulations.    

  

Questions regarding privacy practices can be directed to the CLPNNL CEO/Registrar.     

Approved by the CLPNNL Board June 18, 2020. 

This statement replaces the Privacy Position Statement for LPNs (2006).  

 

 

  

https://laws-lois.justice.gc.ca/eng/acts/P-8.6/index.html
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